
 

September 5, 2023-Next Meeting 
Please visit our webpage to keep informed of our latest news. 

http://eastgreenwichartclub.org 
 
This year promises to be a year of development. Our activities last year created a number of promising 
partnerships with the East Greenwich School District’s Art Department, with the Town of East Greenwich’s 
Recreation Department, with the Rhode Island State Council On The Arts (RISCA) and with Gaspee Real 
Estate Partners which is allowing us gallery space in the lobby of 333 Main Street in East Greenwich.  This fall 
we will engage with the New England Institute of Technology and create an advisory board with local 
businesses. 
 
We have added member gallery pages to our website Membership link for those members wanting to have 
a direct contact page available to the public.  If you don’t have an online presence, a member gallery page 
can BE the main point of contact.  If you point your phone’s camera at this QR code, you can see several 
samples created on our website: 

 
 

 
 

Contact info@eastgreenwichartclub.org if you wish a page to be created for you. 

 
Opportunities to be seen 

 
We invite you to show your work at the 333 Main Street Gallery space.  If you have not 
already signed up, we have spaces available starting in December through the 2024 year.  A 
sign-up sheet will be circulated at each meeting until all slots are filled.  You can also indicate 
a desire to exhibit work for Dec/Jan, Feb/March, April/May, June/July and beyond..  Just 
send a message requesting a time slot to info@eastgreenwichartclub.org stating your 
desired time and you will be contacted. 
 
We also invite you to display works 11x17 or smaller in the EG Town Hall display cases. Send 
an interest statement to info@eastgreenwich.org and it will be forwarded to Annie Bobbitt 
or Tom Hutchinson for follow-up. 
  

http://eastgreenwichartclub.org/
mailto:info@eastgreenwichartclub.org
mailto:info@eastgreenwichartclub.org
mailto:info@eastgreenwich.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

  

 

 

       United Methodist Church  

           1558 So. County Trail      
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We need: 

• Volunteers to help Linda Sanfilippo with our school projects (interact with art teachers, scholarship 

program). 

• Volunteers to work with our exhibiting programs (Library liaison- see Jeannine Anderson, Town 

display cases- see Annie Bobbitt or Tom Hutchinson, 333 Main Street Gallery- see Ian Mohon or Ron 

Joseph) 

• People to sign up for snacks. 

  

      We meet on the first Tuesday of the 
month at 7:00, except for January, July 
and August at the 

  

  

  

  

    

    

    

    

    

      

    

Snacks will be courtesy of 

these members: 
Jeannine Anderson, Ann 
Bianchi, Rosemarie Manson 
Other members’ contributions always 
welcome! 

 

Officers and Committees   
 
President: Daniel Lake   
 
Vice President: Ron Joseph 
   
Treasurer: Annie Bobbitt   
   
Financial Secretary: Don Mong   
   
Recording Secretary: Patricia Lake   
   
Directors: Linda Sanfilippo, Annie Bobbitt 
   
Publicity: Linda Sanfilippo   
   
Facebook: Daniel Lake   
   

Programs: Jeannine Anderson, Sharon 
Smith, Ian Mohon         
   
Membership:  Tom Hutchinson  
   
Newsletter: Rosemarie Manson 
 
Sunshine:  Rita Williams   

 

   

 



About Town – Supporting Fellow Artists 
.  Trish Marcaccio -  two paintings were recently accepted into the RIWS Exhibit 

“Dramatic Skies”, with an Honorable Mention Award for “Approaching Storm”.  Trish also sold 
Homer’s “Stormy Sea” at the Wickford Art Association 
 

   

. 

.  Trish and Dianne Webb are setting up their new exhibit at Shabalot on 187 Main 

Street, East Greenwich, RI 02919  (stop in and view the offerings there) 

                                    
.  Rosemarie Manson is showing work at the Greenville Public Library.  All EGAC 

members will be invited to show work at this location in March of 2024. 

 

.  Jane Rollins is a member who owns Scribe at 514 Main Street in EG.  Jane is providing 

nice tags for the EG Town Hall cases.  We thank her! 
 

.  Nancy Scelsa is not currently a member but is a strong supporter of our Club. She 

provided a generous donation for our activities following the pandemic and, more importantly, 
several of our very active new members are emerging artists studying with Nancy.  We thank her 
for her support! 
 

.  Ron Joseph has a photo accepted into Wickford Art Associations’ “Ordinary to the 

Extraordinary” exhibit.  Opening reception is on October 6th between 5 and 7. 

 

.  Ann Bianchi along with Lori Jeremiah and Joanne Morrisey will b displaying and 

participating in a 3-member show for the month of September at Crestar, 51 Liberty Street in East 
Greenwich. Opening reception is Thursday August 31 from 6-9 PM. 

 
.  Marjorie Ball  paintings will be on exhibit at the Gallery at Central Congregational Church, 

Providence  September 6 - October 4, 2023  Opening reception Friday, September 15, 5pm to 
7pm. 

 

.  Susan Aitcheson has numerous activities listed at her Member site HERE. 

 

 

https://www.eastgreenwichartclub.org/susan-aitcheson.html


Workshop Opportunities 

White Line Woodcut Printmaking 

Instructor: Sharon Estes 

This class will take students through the history of white line woodcut, widely considered the sole 

American woodcut technique, to basic carving skills, painting techniques, and making prints. By 

the end of the class, students will have a good understanding of basic white line woodcut 

printmaking, and will be introduced to more advanced techniques if time allows. 

 

 Material List to be provided. Cost $30 payable 

to instructor at class. 

 

Saturday, September 23, 2023 

Location: East Greenwich Recreation 

Building, 1127 Frenchtown Road 

9:00am-3:00 PM 

 

$90 member/ $100 nonmember payable to 

EGAC 

 

 

Portrait Painting  

Instructor: Bill Gallagher 
 
This class will show techniques used in fashion design and portraiture, using ink wash and watercolor 
techniques.  The practice uses different techniques from using the two mediums purely.  Some work will be done 
with Prismacolor pencils under and over the washes. 
 

  

Saturday October 21, 2023 

Location: East Greenwich Recreation 

Building, 1127 Frenchtown Road 

9:00am-3:00pm 

 

$90 member/$100 nonmember payable to 

EGAC 
 

  



You can sign up by going to our workshop web page at 
https://www.eastgreenwichartclub.org/workshops.html  or sending in the form below: 
 

Workshop Registration Fall 2023 
 
PLEASE PRINT 
Name: ____________________________________________________ 
 
City State Zip:_______________________________________________ 
 

Phone: ❑ Cell ❑ Home ❑ Work:________________________________ 
 
Email: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Website: ____________________________________________________ 
 

❑ September 23 – White Line Woodcut Printmaking with Sharon Estes 
9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
$90 Member/$100 Non-Member –(mandatory materials fee to instructor $30 at session) 
 

❑ Date TBA: Portrait Painting – Bill Gallagher 
9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
$90 Member/ $100 Non-Member 
 
 

Questions to info@eastgreenwichartclub.org 
 

Please make a copy for your record 
Please make check payable to East Greenwich Art Club, and mail to: 
East Greenwich Art Club • PO Box 1608, East Greenwich, RI 02818 
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